
Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of March 28, 2022
The students learned about signs of Spring.  Our crafts were focused on signs of
Spring.  We created a Spring tree and a nest with bird eggs.  We also created our own
“Dreamcoat” for our study of Joseph and his brothers and talked about forgiveness.  We
are learning how to read a number sentence when we add.
UPCOMING
Academic

1. In religious education we will be learning about the “Fruits of the Spirit”.
2. Our letter for next week will be letter Y. We continue to review the letter sounds

we have learned.  We have been reading books with rhyme patterns. We will not
have reading groups this coming week.  I will be assessing students instead.
Students will be reviewing sights words, “the, can, this, is and here”.

3. In math we are reviewing some of the concepts we learned in the beginning of
the year, (patterns, graphing, number sense, measurement, positional words) as
well as our focus on addition.

4. We will continue talking and reading about insects.
Books:. The Very Quiet Cricket by Eric Carle, There was an Old Lady Who
Swallowed a Fly by
Other:

● Monday is a teacher workday.
● As we are more active outside and are taking advantage of the good weather we

are adding extra time for recess.  Having extra protein and fruits and vegetables
is helpful.  As stated in the handbook juice, sweets and candy should be a
minimal part of their lunch.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


